
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 27th June 2025 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we answered our big question that we worked on in RE. 

In English, we have made information posters about a chosen city. 

In Maths, we have learnt about shape and coordinates. 

We have been practicing hard with the play and it is coming together really nicely. Letters 

about tickets and timings will be sent out next week. 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Danny and Rehan for their great information leaflets and detailed drawings. 

Headteacher's Award: Roman for his enthusiasm in the play 

Shining Stars: Danny, Louis, 

Pupil Voice: “I’m proud of my work!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 
Monday 30th June: Minnis Run – please meet at the shop for 8:45am and children need to be 

in PE kit. 

Tuesday 1st July: Sports Day – please join us from 1pm for a 1:15pm start. Children need to 

wear their house colour t-shirts or plain white. 

Wednesday 2nd July: District Sports for those involved – please bring PE kit to school to 

change into before collection at 3pm to Three Hills 

Thursday 3rd July: Transition morning – meet their new teacher 


